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Permanent Representative 

General Debate of the 30 th Session of the Committee on Information 
New York, 28 April 2008 

Mr. Chairman, 

The Philippine delegation congratulates you and the members of you8 e
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conference for NGOs that tackled the issue of climate change. The turnout of the 
event was encouraging and the Philippines hopes that the DPI would be able to 
replicate this by, among others, reaching out to NGOs outside its immediate 
sphere. 

The Messenger of Peace program is definitely a laudable innovative endeavor that 
allows the UN to effectively bring the message of peace to a much larger global 
audience.  The DPI may perhaps consider tapping the services of regional celebrity 
advocates to help spread the UN message in various parts of the worle 
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